
Contact: Ray Garcia – Special Projects Manager 
Urbana Public Works Department 
City of Urbana  
706 S. Glover Avenue 
217-384-2343 
rlgarcia@urbanaillinois.us 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
August 29, 2024 

 
NORTH GOODWIN AVENUE STREET CLOSURE 

 
Weather permitting North Goodwin Avenue will be closed to through traffic between 
Bradley Avenue and West Beardsley Avenue from 7 a.m. on Tuesday, September 3, 2024 
to 5 p.m. on Monday, September 10, 2024. Midwest Asphalt Company will install new 
water service for the new fire station. Access will be maintained at the intersection of West 
Beardsley and North Goodwin, though no through traffic will be allowed. Motorists should 
plan to identify an alternative route during this closure. 
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction 
areas.  Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. 
Please direct questions or concerns to Mr. Ray Garcia 217-384-2343 or 
rlgarcia@urbanaillinois.us. 
 
    

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current and upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

###END### 

mailto:rlgarcia@urbanaillinois.us
mailto:rlgarcia@urbanaillinois.us
https://urbana.ccgisc.org/portalurbana/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=cd0bf38305ad44da8d9657080e391ec3

